
Golf Blast - May 8, 2020

TF Golf Shop to Re-Open May 11; New Protocols in Place

As part of the modifications allowed per the Governor's Executive order, we are going to open the
Tuscany Falls Golf Shop beginning, Monday, May 11. Hours for the shop are 6 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. at this
time. Hours may change; we will keep you updated. The golf shops will provide services for check-in and
social distance-only (keep at least six feet between you and other people) shopping.

One Entry, One Exit, One Person at a Time

The only entry is through the north entrance of the golf shop, and the only exit is through the courtyard
door. This will help ensure social distance. We will allow one person at the counter at a time, with one
person waiting in line in the golf shop. Others will need to wait outside, observing social distance, and
enter only once someone exits. Golfers wanting to just use the restrooms inside Toscana's MUST—and
can ONLY— enter though the Courtyard entrance.

HOA Account or Credit Card Only

You will be able to purchase merchandise in the golf shop using your HOA account or credit card. NO
CASH. Clothing will be available for purchase but we ask that you wear gloves while shopping and not try
anything on. All sales will be final (no returns). Again, If we have a line outside the door we ask that you
social distance in that line.
 

Cart Protocol

We will still allow and encourage four carts per group to ensure social distancing. Couples from the same
household, in the same cart, are considered safe for social distance. The Golf course set-up will stay the
same. We still ask and encourage social distancing before, during and after your round of golf.

Restaurant/Patio/Lounge

The restaurant and patio will be open with limited access and seating. The Bar and Lounge will remain
closed. You must have a reservation for the restaurant and patio. You may call the restaurant at (623)
935-6753 to reserve a table after your round, either on the patio or in the restaurant, or you may check
with the host/hostess at the courtyard entry for any available tables. The patio will have limited seating for
food and beverage table service only. The outdoor service window will continue to be closed until further
notice. Please do not add more chairs to what we have provided. Practice social distancing and no more
than four people to a group. Tables will be put on marked areas and cannot be moved or pushed
together. There cannot be any additional guests standing around tables. Violators will be asked to please
practice social distancing immediately or they will be refused service and asked to leave for non-
compliance. The only entrance for the restaurant will be through the courtyard entrance and you must
check in with the hostess. Please read today's (May 8) Cheers! for more information.

Please help us take care of our beautiful golf courses by filling divots and fixing ball marks on the

greens. Please do not drive your golf carts in the desert areas. Please do not trespass into

homeowner backyards. The golf course staff appreciates your help!

Best regards,

John McCahan

Director of Golf

https://pebblecreekhoa.org/documents/31450/119706/05-08-20+Cheers.pdf/e15ddd40-6f21-4d6f-b6c5-f5cf9b616c1f

